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COVID-19 WORKFORCE POLICY 

COVID-19 and Assistance for Open Child Care Providers 

Background:  On April 14, 2020, Texas Workforce Commission authorized local boards to issue 
supplemental payments to providers that remain open to serve essential workers during the COVID-19 
global pandemic.  These providers face higher opening costs associated with following Center for Disease 
Control guidance. https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/schools-childcare/guidance-
for-childcare.html 

 

Policy: WFSDallas will follow the Texas Workforce Commission Guidance #10-20, as amended, and as it 
applies to the Child Care System serving Dallas County.   

 

Action: During COVID-19, WFSDallas will implement the WD Letter 10-20 and as amended.  Please see 
https://www.twc.texas.gov/files/policy_letters/10-20-twc.pdf 

Questions:  For any questions, related to this policy, please contact Demetria Robinson, Vice President 
at 214-290-1013. 
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